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operate the North Pier and pontoons possibly extending the commercial 
offer at this location.  

• CMAL to progress becoming the Harbour Authority. 
• Argyll and Bute Council to form a Municipal Port. 
• Continue with the status quo. This option is not recommended and 

should be discounted. 
 
4.5 The decision of the December 2019 meeting of the Harbour Board is coped 

below: 
 

Decision 

 

The Argyll and Bute Harbour Board – 

 

1. Agreed, subject to consultation with the Oban Lorn and the Isles Area 
Committee, to instruct officers to investigate further the proposal to establish a 

Trust Port and to the transfer of powers at the South Pier (any transfer would 
not happen unless the Harbour Order was subsequently granted by Transport 

Scotland. 

 

2. Instructed officers to investigate further with Oban Community Harbour 



 

options to ensure that a full assessment has been undertaken . 
 
 
6.0 IMPLICATIONS 
 
6.1 Policy - None 
 
6.2 Financial – The financial impacts cannot be assessed until the Business 

Case has been produced by OCHDA. 
 
6.3 Legal – Any agreement with OCHDA must ensure that the Council’s interests 

and areas of responsibility are protected.  
 
6.4 HR – None 
 
6.5 Fairer Scotland Duty 
 
6.5.1 Equalities / Protected          None directly arising from this report 
 Characteristics 
 
6.5.2 Socio-economic Duty        None directly arising from this report 
 
6.5.3 Islands                      See risk below  
 
6.6 Risk –  Advice from the OBMG is that ‘to do nothing’, given concerns over 

safety at Oban Bay, is not an option worthy of consideration.  
 
6.7 Customer Service – None. 
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